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February 3, 2014 

 

 

Steven V. King 

Executive Director/Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, SW 

Olympia, WA   98504-7250 

 

  Re:  Notice by Vodafone Global Enterprise Inc. of a Name Change 

 

Dear Mr. King, 

 

 Vodafone Global Enterprise Inc. (“VGEI” or the “Company”) was recently granted 

authority to provide competitive telecommunications services in Washington.
1
  By this filing, 

VGEI respectfully notifies the Commission that it has changed its name to Vodafone US Inc. 

(“VUSI”).  No changes have been made to the Company’s corporate organization or ownership.  

The Company requests that its authorization in Washington be adjusted to reflect the change.  

 VGEI is a Delaware corporation, registered with the Washington Secretary of State to 

transact business as a foreign corporation.  Evidence of the Company’s name change in 

Delaware is appended as Attachment 1.  A copy of the Company’s amended foreign corporate 

qualification document is provided as Attachment 2.   

 VGEI has not begun operations in Washington.  Consequently, the Company has no 

customers to be notified of the name change.  

   

                                                 
1
  Vodafone Global Enterprise Inc. Petition for Registration, Docket No. UT-132117, Registration Of 

Vodafone Global Enterprise Inc. as a Competitive Telecommunications Company (Dec. 15, 2013).  
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K E L L E Y  D R Y E  &  W AR R E N  LLP 

In the event that the Company needs to take any further action to effectuate this name 

change or if there are any questions regarding the change, please contact the undersigned counsel 

at (202) 342-8819 or via email at wbrantl@kelleydrye.com.  

 

Please date-stamp the enclosed duplicate of this filing and return it in the pre-addressed 

envelope provided.   Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter.  

 

 

       Cordially, 

 

 

 

       Winafred Brantl 

       Counsel  
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Attachment 1 

 

Evidence of Name Change in Formation State (Delaware)









 

 

  
 

 
 

Attachment 2 

 

Amended Washington Qualification Documents 

 








